

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED

Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@ghps.paymat.org Website: https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk

Pennine Academies Yorkshire https://paymat.org/

16th July 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

You might remember that over the last couple of years, we have started a tradition at Grove House by having a Year 6 'Clap Out' to celebrate their very last day in primary school.

At 3.10pm, all of our Year 6 children will be leaving the main entrance of school wearing their caps and gowns and will make a procession around school to the MUGA, where they will be able to take photos with their family and friends and say a final farewell.

We would like to ask as many parents and children as possible to come and support our Year 6 by making a line around the perimeter of the playground to cheer and clap the children as they go out – as loud as you possibly can!

We really appreciate your help with this – let's make their final day really special for them. It might be worth bringing tissues!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Summerscales

J. Summergealez

Headteacher







